[Insert Date]

The Honorable [Insert your Member of Congress name here]
[Office Address]

[House Office Building]

[Street Address]

Washington, D.C. [ZIP Code]

Dear Rep/Senator: [Insert your Member’s name here]:

On behalf of the [XYZ Organization] of [City, State], a multispecialty medical group/integrated system of
care that employs [number] physicians/providers, and [number] total employees, and treats over
[number] patients every year, | wanted to bring to your attention the 2.8% cut to Medicare providers
and patients and 4% cut to the program coming on Jan. 1.

We have experienced almost 8% in cumulative cuts over the past four years to Medicare Part B
reimbursement. The proposed 2.8% cut will exacerbate an already serious financial situation and will
impact patient access to care. Responses to an AMGA survey revealed that in 2025, providers expect
they will have to continue to eliminate services, furlough staff, and delay investments addressing social
drivers of health.

In addition to the Part B reimbursement cut, the Medicare program is facing a $36 billion cut due to
PAYGO budget rules triggered by increased spending under the American Rescue Plan Act. To maintain
the high-quality care that patients deserve, physicians and other clinicians need support from Congress.

Now is not the time for us to face significant cuts to Medicare. | urge you to pass legislation that
eliminates the 2.8% cut to Part B payments and the 4% PAYGO cut. Thank you for considering my
comments, and please feel free to contact me if you would like to discuss this issue further.

Sincerely,

[Your name here]
[Title]

[XYZ Organization]
[Address]

[City, State, Zip Code]
[Phone Number]



